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PURPOSE OF WORKSHOP 
 
Legislation requires that City of Adelaide’s by-laws are reviewed before 1 January 2025.  

The review process will involve Council feedback and endorsement, public consultation and publication in the 
South Australia Government Gazette. 

This initial workshop provides an overview of the approach and seeks feedback from Council Members on areas 
they would like considered in the review.  

 

 

KEY QUESTIONS 
 
Do Council Members have any feedback with the proposed timeframe and approach? 

Do Council Members have specific areas or themes they would like considered in the by-law review? 

On the specific areas highlighted, do Council Members have feedback regarding: 

 Moveable Signs (A-Frames) 

 eScooters 

 Access to Park Lands 
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